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Commitment to DEIB 

The GSAA Board embraces and values the rich and unique diversity of Yale’s 
Graduate School alumni community.  

By promoting an inclusive environment, the members of the GSAA Board strive to 
represent the breadth of identities, experiences, and perspectives of alumni.  

The Board is committed to fostering positive relationships and a sense of belonging 
through the activities that we organize and in our outreach to and support of 
current and former graduate students in New Haven and around the world.  

 


